
5/16/24 Emergency Operations Center: 

Waller County Office of Emergency Management has activated their Emergency Operations 

Center in response to the high winds, damaged properties, downed power lines. We are 

coordinated with the Waller County SO, Fire Departments, EMS, Road and Bridge and power 

companies. San Bernard Electric is reporting approximately 7523 Waller County customers 

and 8000 Center Point customers without power. We are very thankful that there are no 

series injuries. Residents are asked to stay off of the roadways until first responders and 

road crews can clear the roadways and make them safe. Any residents in need can contact 

the Waller County EOC for non-emergency assistance at 979-826-7785. 


